


KNOW YOUR HEW OFFICER
MR. NOERMAN FANG,
FPIRST VICE-PRESIDENT

Mr. Fang 1s a graduate of Alhambra High School, attended East

l.os Angeles Community Collepge, Cal State-Long Beach and 1s now

a senlor at Cal Poly Pomona majoring 1n Ornamental [orticulture.
He is also emnloyed at Cal Poly !ursery, as a student assistant
on the FRaymond Burr Orchld Collectilion. He reglstered hils first
orchid hybrlid called "Phal. Memorla Gwen LaBounty.'

He won the orestiglous flrst nlace award 1In the student sclentiTlc
paper presentation at the 83rd annual meeting of the American
Soclety of Horticultural Science, held at U.C. Davis.

His paper titled "Surface Disinfestatlion of Tissue Cultured
Anthurium,” 1is the first student frem a western universitry to win
first place in the competition, and the only student from a non -
land grant unilversity to ever receive the award.

His imemdiate goals are to attend UC-Riverside gmraduate nroc-ram
of study under the well known nlant sclentist-Dr. T. Murshiare.
To b2come an American Orchild Society Judse and to nromote more
scientific research on orchids.

South Toast Orchid Soclety 1s fortunate 1ndeed to have him as

our First Vice-President.

IMPORTAMNT

IMPORTANT DUES

Dues for the vear 1987 are due and payable. On Fabruary 25. 17287
we are renrinting our membershio booklet. If vou desire rrour name
to be included as a member of the society and rec='ve cur monthl:
bulletin you will have to have nalid your dues by that date. All
former members not having pald thelr dues wlill be droobned from
receiving the March bulletin. You can mail your dues to our newly

elected Membership Secretary, Mr. Arthur MeCann, 1£222 Monterev
Lanes , Svnace #26%  Huntington Beach, 92642 or you can ses him at the
February 1l6th monthly meeting. Your dues help surnort th=2 soci=tw
which 1s sorely needed for 1987. Thanks 1f you have already sent

in your dues.
S ~ January 1987 BAITQUET

The annual banquet 1is over and 1f you did not attend then vou missed
a very delightful evening. We have so many neople to thank because
they helped not only with their time and energy but with donations
of the plant table, flowers (orchids) provided by Aramacost and the

actual giving of money toward its success. We are sure that Mr.
Lambert Day was grateful. Mr. Don Herman did an outstanding job in
nis oresentation of Mr. Day. A great deal of time and =2ffort went
Into the preparation of 1t. It was also very nleasant to see Dr.
“Mrs. C.J. Aucrsman's daushter and hls husband at the banaquet. She

and her family presented a perpetual trophy (silver trary) at the
awards portion of our banquet.
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